Saturday (3rd March) St-Adolphe d'Howard ski centre tour

Had 10 folks show up who were not put off by the morning rain that extended during the drive
from Montreal to Morin-Heights, but a little further on in St-Adolphe..it was in sunshine!!!
Attendees were: Katherine Walsh with young guest Claire (from Bordeaux, France), Daphne,
Marta, Philip Harrison, Janet & Real, Richard, Hjordis & Derek

Skied around 9 km out and back combo loops on the Sapiniere (No.2) and Jaune (No.3) trails.
Fresh snow cover on already packed trails, fair amount of outward climbing, but nice return
rundowns.

Became overcast and windy, so retreated into chalet to eat our lunch, friendly couple running the
place. Explained they had problems recently inasmuch their track-setting equipment which was
housed in a shipping container, was broken into and stolen, so had to quickly acquired new
gear.....see attached photo. This was sadly the second time in 2 years they have experienced such
thefts!!!

Concluded with hot drinks and cake at O'Petit in Morin-Heights.
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